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The total attendance for this series was 2,550 or an average of 59

to a lecture.

For the summer of 1928 nature guiding will probably be even more
popular than last summer. The labeled trails laid out last summer were

only temporary but the aim of the future is toward metal tags which

will remain up winter and summer and will be of value to visitors of

other seasons of the year than just a few weeks of the summer. The
numbers of plants and animals listed will increase, for the lists to date

are only partial. The next few years will see a perfecting and enlarg-

ing of nature trails and nature guiding, not only at Turkey Run and other

state parks but also in connection with local and county parks, with

schools and colleges, scout camps and other organizations.

COPPER NUGGET FOUND AT TURKEY RUN.

Sidney R. Esten, Department of Conservation.

On August 23, 1927, while gathering geological specimens with Mr.

Frank B. Wade of Indianapolis, for the Turkey Run State Park Museum,

we found this nugget of copper. It was found among the glacial drift

about one-half mile up Boulder Canyon. It is irregular in shape, meas-

uring two inches in length, one and one-half inches wide at one end,

one inch wide at the other, five-eighths of an inch tru the thickest part

and the weight is 105.2 grams.


